
  
   

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
We are urgently looking for an Italian language tutor to join our team of tutors to deliver Improvers' and 
Intermediate Italian evening classes to two groups of existing adult students. Classes take place on Monday 
evenings between 6pm and 9pm during term time only at BWS and are due to start in mid January. 
 
If you would like further information, please contact me as soon as possible at nmm@bws.wilts.sch.uk or 
tel. 01722 333851 ext. 225. 
 
Regards 
 
Mrs Nikki Miles 
Head Master's PA & School Secretary 
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